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Dr. Gerry Buckley, Associate Dean of NTID Student Affairs, SVP'74, '78, is pleas ed to announce the appointment of Jeff Rubin as the 

new director of Substance an d Alcohol Intervention Services for the Deaf (SAISD). Rubin is a graduate of RI T's social work program 

and has worked in the field of addiction for more than 2 0 years. He completed his graduate studies at SUNY Buffalo and served as 

direct or of the East House prior to his recent appointment. Rubin is actively involve d in a number of professional organizations in 

the Rochester area and brings a w ealth of experience to SAISD. 

SAISD provides resources for deaf and hard-of-hearing people with substance abus e problems, their families and friends, and 

professionals who work with deaf sub stance abusers. 

For more information, see www.rit.edu/SA/coun/SAISD.




